
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

<9UEB E C .

June 23rd, 1931.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., D.C.L., 
Principal, McGill University,

Montreal, P.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I enclose herewith letters addressed 

me by Mr. Henry Wilson of Athelstan, Quebec, in 

connection with documents which he filed with the 

Church Property Commission of 1926.

I have been unable to trace anything 

here, and as I understand you were Chairman of that 

Commission, I would ask your kindly offices in the 

matter.

If you can give me the name of the 

gentleman who was Secretary of the Commission at that 

time, I shall be pleased to communicate with him 

myself and save you any trouble in the matter.

Yours Aery truly

BW . To Colonel Bovey: Please answer

'une 24, 1931


